
 

Orchestra prepares to read a Bach Brandenberg followed by some Christmas fellowship. 

 
The New Jersey Reading Orchestra says thank you. 

December 30, 2019 

The Rev. Diana L. Wilcox 
Rector 
Christ Episcopal Church 
74 Park Avenue 
Glen Ridge, NJ  07028 
 
Please accept the enclosed checks totaling $200, comprising individual voluntary donations 
from our orchestra members as a thank you from us to Christ Episcopal Church for the use 
of the choir room and Parish Hall.  
 
Just to confirm our remaining dates through this current season are Sundays (at 6:30 pm)  
Feb. 9, April 19, May 17 and June 14. 
 
Best regards and joy of the season 
and many thanks again. 
 
The New Jersey Reading Orchestra 
www.NJRO.ar88.net 
c/o Peggy Reynolds 
peggyreynolds110@gmail.com 
 


